
New Year—New Protocol: 

With the new year, there are some new changes taking place at Keep Texas Recycling (KTR). 

Rachel is no longer with KTR. We are all sad to see her go. The new  KTR program manager is 

Zoe Killian and we are excited to welcome her. With the new staff changes comes a new pro-

tocol for requesting a pickup for a load of OCC or paper. All requests will be sent in via email 

to Daphne Morcom at PRPC, dmorcom@theprpc.org. If there is an issue with a truck, you 

will contact Zoe. Everyone should have received an email from KTR with the new contact in-

formation. If you did not, please reach out to me, Daphne, and I will get that for you. 

If you are interested in recycling in your community, contact PRPC about applying for a 

grant to get started or add to an already existing program.  Many materials, such as card-

board, paper, mixed paper, white ledger paper and scrap metal, can be diverted from the 

landfill and sent to the recycling market for proceeds. It’s a win-win for the community, 

city, county and environment. Even the smallest communities can participate and benefit 

from a recycling program. Call Daphne at 372-3381 to get your commodities back to the 

recycle market. 

Happy New Year! 


